
From: Uri Hecht <uri@aebuilders.ca>  

Sent: Friday, August 11, 2023  

To: PEC <pec@london.ca> 

Cc: Jenny Hecht <jenny@aebuilders.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] 520 Ontario St HEP - Delegation status 

Hello, 

I'm writing this regarding the heritage alteration permit request for 520 Ontario St. that is part of the 

upcoming PEC meeting, item 2.2.  

I understand that the committee plans to pull the item off the content list and discuss it on the floor, if 

that is the case I would like to request delegation status to address the committee regarding the 

application. 

Thanks, 

 Uri Hecht 

Owner 

 

email: URI@AEBUILDERS.CA 

 

 

     
 

The content of this email is confidential and intended for the recipient specified 

in the message only. It is strictly forbidden to share any part of this message 

with any third party, without a written consent of the sender. If you received 

this message by mistake, please reply to this message and follow with its 

deletion, so that we can ensure such a mistake does not occur in the future. 
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